
Building safe and respectful
communities: child’s voices in
discussing and changing bullying
behaviours in their world

A 12 week collaborative action learning
research project to refresh and re-excite
your work with children

 What’s the aim?
To give you time, resources and ideas that excite you to
tackle new ways of working with children  who have
challenging behaviours

What you need to do (March- May
 - attend 3 professional development sessions
 -  agree to try out some new ideas in your centre with
children
 - help to evaluate your learning

What we offer you:
 - 3 mentoring ‘on-site’ to fit your needs and issues
- support for changes that matter to you & make a difference
 regular email bulletins
 - information on the latest thinking about bullying and
children with challenging behaviours.

An invitation to early childhood staff

professional development with a difference to
make a difference
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For further
information contact

Kylie on 8344 4084

Or at
kylieas@unimelb.edu.au

Session dates: Wednesday 7th March, 9.30-12.30
      Wednesday 4th April, 9.30-12.30
      Wednesday 2nd May, 9.30-12.30

RSVP: Jason Crockett
Resource and Training Officer,
Children's Services,
City of Melbourne
 Phone 9328 8953
Jason.Crockett@melbourne.vic.gov.au

Venue: Level 1,
104 A’Beckett St
Melbourne


